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SPEAKER INFORMATION 
 
 

Date:  Wednesday, October 26, 2016 
Event:  Fair Trade Issue Committee Meeting 
Time:  2:00 pm – 3:00 pm 
 
 

Yvonne Orgill 
Chief Executive 

Bathroom Manufacturers Association (BMA) 
Phone:  +44 1782 631619 

Yvonne.orgill@bathroom-association.org.uk 
 
Yvonne Orgill was appointed Chief Executive of the Bathroom Manufacturers 
Association (BMA) in 2006 and celebrates 30 years with the Association this year.  
Regularly attending meetings to represent the United Kingdom (UK) bathroom industry, 
Ms. Orgill sits on many forums with the UK Government and the European Commission.   
 
Since Ms. Orgill’s appointment as CE, the Association has gone from strength to 
strength and is respected as ‘The Voice of the UK Bathroom Industry’ with over 100 
well-recognized bathroom brands, both manufacturers and print and digital media. 
Ms. Orgill also heads the European Water Label (EWL) scheme which was introduced 
and developed by the BMA to indicate water consumption characteristics of bathroom 
products currently adopted in 34 countries and supported by 112 key manufacturers, 
merchants, retailers and distributors across Europe.  
 
In 2013, Ms. Orgill received the prestigious KBBReview Special Achievement Award 
which is given to those individuals who have made an outstanding contribution to the 
kitchen and bathroom industry.  The BMA and the EWL have also received numerous 
awards and nominations, the latest being shortlisted for the respected Guardian 
Sustainable Business Awards which encompass the social and environmental impacts 
of business.  
 


